
 

Hello Class 4, 

I hope you are ok and that you are not missing me too much! 

I have to let you all in to a little secret. I am missing you all very much indeed. I miss seeing 

your smiling faces every morning (and even the odd grumpy, tired faces that we are 

occasionally greeted with)! I miss your sense of humour (well most of it), your superb 

attitudes to learning and the fun and laughter we have in the classroom on a daily basis. I even miss hearing my name – 

constantly and on repeat - throughout the day (although don’t worry, my children are more than making up for this, believe me). 
 

It was lovely to check in last week via telephone calls and to hear how well you are all doing. I am also really enjoying checking 

out the website (and I refresh this at least 10 times a day) and seeing the fabulous photographs of you getting up to lots of fun 

and interesting things. Please do keep sending these in as it’s a great way to see your faces. It’s also great to hear of the learning 

you have been doing whilst we are all working from home. Well done and keep up the fantastic work. There really are some 

super learning opportunities for you to access through the school website so keep having a look. 

I’ve been keeping very busy, not only with school work but I have also completed the Joe 

Wicks work out every single morning as well as enjoying taking Charlie (our dog) out for long 

walks each day. As a family, we have done lots of baking (hence the need for lots of 

exercise) and had lots of fun in the sun. We look forward to 8.00pm every Thursday evening 

where we step outside and clap in support of the NHS and for all of our wonderful key 

workers. This week, when I do my clap, I am going to clap for all of you too – just to say how 

proud I am of each and every one of you for everything you are doing during these very 

different times! If you listen really hard, you might even hear me! 

Anyway, take care, stay safe and I can’t wait until we can all be back together again in school. 

Until then, keep making wonderful memories at home and continue to have lots of fun. Be 

good! 

Love from Mrs Warner. xxx 

 


